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 1334444711פקס:  עפולה  11/11כתובת: בני ישראל 

 

 To:  President Elect of the United States of America, Mr. Donald Trump 
 
CC:  Ambassador of the United States of America to Israel, Mr. Daniel 
Shapiro 
 Ambassador of Israel to the United States of America, Mr. Ron Dermer 
 
Dear Mr. Trump, 
 
We would like to congratulate you, and wish you success in your position as 
the leader of the free world. From Israel, we send you the blessing of "Be 
Strong and Courageous". 
 
As a true human rights organization, we take pride in the values you espouse: 
the values of care for loyal citizens and death to terrorists. The support you 
have received, proves beyond any doubt that the world realizes what true 
human rights mean: an uncompromising war of annihilation against terrorism, 
and care for the lives of innocent people.  We will continue to support you in 
the positive actions and policies that will stem from this moral position. 
 
Last, our organization "BeTzalmo" ("In His Image") is proud to award you with 
the title of "Defender of Human Rights" for the year 2016, a title you 
undoubtedly merit for your actions and the change of worldwide public 
discourse, which you have pioneered. We will be glad to present this award to 
you, either during your visit to Israel or at the White House. 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 
Shai Glick, CEO 
Yehuda Pua, Chairman 
 

 


